
Friday 8th April 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Easter Hunt fun: 
Willow and Cherry had a fun time doing their Easter 
hunt! 

 

 
 

 

 

Maths: 
During the first week back, we will be 

learning about building numbers beyond 
10. So we will use practical resources to 

see how the numbers ‘grow’ and ten 
frames, numicon, towers of cubes, etc. 

This will support the children to see that 
larger numbers are composed of full 10s 

and part of the next 10. 

 

Phonics: 
 

During the summer term we will be 
recapping the Phase 2 and Phase 3 

sounds and tricky words. Please continue 
to practice their sounds and reading.  

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Topic: 
Our new theme next half term will be 
‘Animals’. We will begin with the 
story of ‘Farmer Duck’ and learning 

about farm animals. The children will 
make observations about the different 
animals - similarities, differences and 

share their experiences. 

 

Letter formation 
Please take some 
time to make sure 
your child is 
forming their 
letters in the 
correct way and 
starting in the 
correct place! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
PE: This will still be on Tuesdays and Thursdays for Cherry. Wednesdays and Thursdays for Willow. The will have 

a PE lesson with Mrs Vallins each week, yoga with Mrs Gray and on Thursdays they will have a ‘Fiery Feet’ dance 

session, with Mrs Evans.  

Wonderful Wellies: Will still be Wednesday for Willow and Friday for Cherries. 

Photo of pet: If you have any pets, please can you take a photo and put it on Tapestry or email that photo to 

yearreis@welearn365.com Thank you so much! 

SAVE THE DATE! Class Assemblies: We are thrilled to invite Cherry parents/carers to their class assembly on 

Friday 13th May at 9.05am and Willow parents/carers to their class assembly on Friday 20th May at 9.05am. 

They will last about 15 minutes and then the usual certificates will be given out to some children from Reception 

to Year 2. You can slip out during this if you need to get to work, or you can stay through these and see your 

child at the end (probably about 9.45am) 

Wishing you a very Happy Easter, from the Reception Team! 
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